. * MINUTE #5- 1979

LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING
MARCH 6, 1979 .

PRESENT:
SUBCOMMITTEE OTHER
E. F. BARRETT, CHAIRMAN J. E. PREISER
B. K. DAUBENSPECK, SECRETARY H. D. ALBAUGH ;i

J. G. WILLIAMS
E. HOOTCN, JR.
E. G. LARSON

MODEL 552 .222,Chkis:

t goife Médel

which.ghe action bar slot was too

S
#no positive lockup on this rifle. The defect was dis-

in a P.E. and C. qualiiy audit. The defective rifles
were made over a two-day period:; about 20 guns might be involved.
Shipments were stopped on February 23, 1979. Recall of
the rifles is in progress, H. D. Albaugh having called whole-
salers who received them. They have been instructed to return
the rifles to J. H. Carter. As they are returned, they will be

replaceé. It is expected that zll of the guns affected will be

returned. /ﬁ%Z;ﬁhﬂAﬂ/df/”?ﬁé‘éz’//
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